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At 6:00 p.m. Board President, John Abdo called the meeting to order. 

 

Mr. Kramer moved and Mr. Emery seconded; carried 6-0; to go into executive session to discuss the employment history 

of particular persons.  Mr. Niznik was appointed Clerk Pro-Tem in the absence of the District Clerk.  

 

Board members returned from executive session at 8:03 p.m.  Mr. Emery moved and Mrs. Beasock seconded, carried  

6-0; to go to regular session.  

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7:08 p.m. by Mr. Rich Warren, School Attorney.   

 

Everyone stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Mrs. Freeman, District Clerk, read the Notice of the District Annual Budget Hearing/Vote 

 

Mr. Warren read the Qualifications of Voters.  

 

 

Budget Presentation:  

Mr. Niznik gave a power point on the proposed 2017-18 Budget that will be voted on May 16, 2017.  The power point 

included the District Initiatives, Budget Considerations, Additions, Reductions, Enrollment History/Projections for K-12, 

Projected Enrollment for the 2017-18 school year, Revenue, Total Budget and Tax Levy.  

 

Mr. Niznik also went over the Three-Part Budget which includes program, capital and administrative.   

 

There are two board seats up for election.  Mr. Kramer and Mr. Abdo are both running for re-election.   

   

 

On motion by Mrs. Marie Yager, seconded by Ms. Cynthia Lauzon the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. Voting will be 

held from 12:00 noon-8:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 16, 2017, at the Middle School.  Motion carried. 

 

 

           


